From: Nicole Corrado

To: Economic and Community Development

Subject: [External Sender] My comments for 2025.EC22.7 on July 9, 2025 Economic and Community Development
Committee

Date: July 9, 2025 6:49:39 AM

To the City Clerk:

Please add my comments to the agenda for the July 9, 2025 Economic and Community Development Committee
meeting on item 2025.EC22.7, Business Licence and Permit Applications Action Plan: Chapter 545, Licensing
(2025 to 2029)

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the public record and
that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City Council or its committees. Also, I
understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google.
Comments: Please make this email readable for the public.

Pest control companies are not regulated. That is a huge contributor to the problem of wildlife conflict. Pest control

companies use firearms, poison, glue traps, killer traps, all sorts of things that harm non target animals and humans
alike. Many cities have banned lethal methods and these cities have little to no issues with animals.

Nicole Corrado
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